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UPCOMING EVENTS

- - "Quiltin' at the Creek, 1996"

Quilt Show, Anna's Restaurant, Ceder Creek, NE

June 8, 1996 - Paper-foundation piecing workshop
with Vicky Skuodos

June 23, 1996 - Jonathan Holstein lecture"What's in a
Quilt?" 2:30-3:30 PM, Sheldon Art Gallery
Auditorium preceding the reception for the
opening of the Sheldon exhibition.

June 23,1996 - Opening Reception for "Contemporary
Quilts from the Ardis and Robert James
Collection." Sheldon Memorial Art Gallery, UNL
City Campus, hosted by the Nebraska State
Quilters Guild, 3:30-5:00 PM.

July 25-28, 1996 - Nebraska State Quilt Guild Annual
Convention, Kearney, Nebraska.

August 1-4, 1996 - Lancaster County Fair.

August 23 - September 2, 1996 - Nebraska State Fair.

n

Paper Foundation Workshop

Paper-foundation piecing is a skill youmay learn from
Vicky Skuodos on Saturday, June 8, in the Resource
Room. No pre-registration is necessary. You may
drop in for one of three one-hour sessions: 10 to 11
AM,, 11 to Noon, or Noon to 1 P.M. You may sign in
at the workshop and pay with a check for $5 made out
to Lincoln Quilters Guild. Bring your sewing machine
(or share one with a friend), fabric, basic sewing
supplies,and anextensioncord. Questionscall Marilyn

" Lockard, 489-4944.

Installation of 1996-97 Officers
at May Meeting

Becky Haynes - President

Carmrnes Cltaanine - DPisaltdsaab Elaste

Cook Book Fund-Raiser

Recipe collection continues at the May meeting. You
are requested to reserve and prepay for your copies of
the cook book at the time of the recipe collection. The
discounted prepayed amount is $15.00 (includes sales
tax). Questions call Millie Fauquet, 464-4176

Contemporary Quilts from the

James Collection

Sheldon Memorial Art Gallery, UNL

June 23 to September 1, 1996
Drawn from the exceptional private collection of Ardis
and Robert James, the show features 28 contemporary
studioart quilts by suchnoted artists as Michael James,
Nancy Crow, Therese May, and Jan Myers-Newbury.
The James who now make New York their home are
Nebraska natives — Ardis from Lincoln, and Robert
from Ord.

The Nebraska State Quilt Guild is hosting a
reception in conjunction with the opening on Sunday,
June 23 from 3:30 to 5:00 PM. Plan now to attend this
galaevent. A lecture by Jonathan Holstein will precede
the reception.

Ars Textrina

14th Annual Conference on Textiles at UNL, June 22-
25,1996. Highlights of the conference include Jonathan
Holstein as a featured speaker, opening of
"Contemporary Quilts from the James Collection" and
many excellent research papers. The registration fee
will be $150. To request more information about
conference registration, contact the UNL Division of
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June 1, - July 31, 1996 - "Quiltin’ at the Creek, 1996"
Quilt Show, Anna's Restaurant, Ceder Creek, NE

June 8, 1996 - Paper-foundation piecing workshop
with Vicky Skuodos

June 23, 1996 - Jonathan Holstein lecture""What's in a
Quilt?" 2:30-3:30 PM, Sheldon Art Gallery
Auditorium preceding the reception for the
opening of the Sheldon exhibition.

June 23,1996 - Opening Reception for "Contemporary
Quilts from the Ardis and Robert James
Collection.”" Sheldon Memorial Art Gallery, UNL
City Campus, hosted by the Nebraska State
Quilters Guild, 3:30-5:00 PM.

July 25-28, 1996 - Nebraska State Quilt Guild Annual
Convention, Kearney, Nebraska.

August 1-4, 1996 - Lancaster County Fair.

Augus_g__zs_—ﬁept_emhej_z._lﬁ% - Nebraska State Fair.

Paper Foundation Workshop

Paper-foundation piecing is a skill youmay learn from
Vicky Skuodos on Saturday, June 8, in the Resource
Room. No pre-registration is necessary. You may
drop in for one of three one-hour sessions: 10 to 11
AM., 11 to Noon, or Noon to 1 P.M. You may sign in
at the workshop and pay with a check for $5 made out
to Lincoln Quilters Guild. Bring your sewing machine
(or share one with a friend), fabric, basic sewing
supplies,and anextensioncord. Questionscall Marilyn
Lockard, 489-4944.

Installation of 1996-97 Officers
at May Meeting

Becky Haynes - President

Connie Strope - President Elect
Kate Laucomer - Vice President
Doris Gutzmer - Secretary

Mary Brooks - Treasurer

Lynn DeShon - Assistant Treasurer
Linda Mager - Advisor

May Friendship Exchange

Pinwheel (9") blocks in assorted colors
(see pattern in October 1995
Newsletter) Please bring your blocks
to the Friendship Block table.

Recipe collection continues at the May meeting. You
are requested to reserve and prepay for your copies of
the cook book at the time of the recipe collection. The
discounted prepayed amount is $15.00 (includes sales
tax). Questions call Millie Fauquet, 464-4176

Contemporary Quilts from the

James Collection

Sheldon Memorial Art Gallery, UNL

June 23 to September 1, 1996
Drawn from the exceptional private collection of Ardis
and Robert James, the show features 28 contemporary
studio art quilts by suchnoted artists as Michael James,
Nancy Crow, Therese May, and Jan Myers-Newbury.
The James who now make New York their home are
Nebraska natives — Ardis from Lincoln, and Robert
from Ord.

The Nebraska State Quilt Guild is hosting a
reception in conjunction with the opening on Sunday,
June 23 from 3:30 to 5:00 PM. Plan now to attend this
galaevent. Alectureby Jonathan Holstein will precede
the reception.

Ars Textrina

14th Annual Conference on Textiles at UNL, June 22-
25,1996. Highlights of the conference include Jonathan
Holstein as a featured speaker, opening of
"Contemporary Quilts from the James Collection”and
many excellent research papers. The registration fee
will be $150. To request more information about
conference registration, contact the UNL Division of
Continuing Studies 271 NCCE, UNL, Lincoln, NE
68583-9100 or call 402-472-2175.

The Jonathan Holstein lecture is open to the public
with a modest admission fee payable at the door. His
presentation "What's in a Quilt?" will be on Sunday,
June 23, 2:30-3:30 PM in the Sheldon Art Gallery
Auditorium preceding the reception for the opening of
the exhibition "Contemporary Quilts from the James
Collection."

Jonathan Holstein has been involved in creating
exhibitions, collecting, writing and lecturing for several
decades. In 1971 he was curator for "Abstract Designin
American Quilts," the first time quilts were shown as
designed objects at the Whitney Museum of American
Art. Questions call Pat Crews 488-8371.
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"Taking Care of Grandma's Quilts"

Wednesday, July 10, 1996
Social Time at 11:00 AM, Lunch at 12 Noon. Followed
by Conversation with Sara Rhodes Dillow, Chair,
NSQG Quilt Preservation Project. This event is being
held in conjunction with "Quiltin' at the Creek, 1996."
Proceeds to benefit the NSQG Quilt Preservation
Project. By Reservation Only. For details contact
Joan Biasucci, Box 113, Cedar Creek, NE 68016,
402-234-2148.

~ May Meeting
May 13,1996 @ 7:00 pm
“Treasures of LQG" Video - Comny Bunch
~ Seventh Day Ad'véntist ‘Ch_urch, 48th & Prescott

May Hostesses
- Mary Fuller, Chair
Ruth Ronning
Mona Jeanne Easter -
‘PatKing

Kathy Spitsen

- Kaii Ronning
‘Sandra Anderson
Brenda Carson.

~ ThingstoBringinMay:
1. 9" Pin Wheel Friendship Block
Name Tag o :
‘Mug '
~ All Library Books
Show & Tell =~ '
' Photo for Membership Photo Album

. Ci}iddlév Quilt Donations
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"Quiltin' at the Creek" Exhibit

This Sixth Annual Exhibit will be held during the
months of June and July, 1996, at Anna's Restaurant,
Cedar Creek, Nebraska. There were so many
participants we have decided to hold the exhibit in
two parts, which will allow us the opportunity to
display all quilts to theirbestadvantage. Alsoon display
during the two-month exhibit willbe "Anna’s Country
Garden," an opportunity quilt created to benefit the
Nebraska State Quilt Guild Preservation Project.
Tickets will be available for purchase at the restaurant
during the exhibit. The drawing for this quilt will be
held at Anna's at the close of business on Thursday,
July 31, 1996. Questions call Joan Biasucci
402-234-2148.
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"A Feast for the Eyes"
Our 1996 Challenge was called "ala carte” because you
got to pick and choose. You started with a square, on
point, squared out, and bordered as many times and
ways as you wished . . . or had time for. Now we're
eager to see the many, varied, exciting results.

Bring your challenge pieces, large or small, finished
ornot ... we'll "feast" our eyes! There will be "judges’
choice" and "viewer's choice" awards -but we all know
the "winners" are all those who "took the challenge,”
who tried something new, who learned, grew, and had
some fun stitching and planning. Questions call Jan
Stehlik - 402-946-4091.

1996-97 Dues

To speed up paying your dues, please fill out this form and put it into an envelope. A box will be available at the meetings in which to place
your envelope, or you may send your dues to Sherry Taylor, 202 Lakewood Dr., Lincoln, NE 68510. Your membership card will be in your
membership book that will be available at the September meeting. We hope this will cut down on the confusion and long lines at the-
meetings. Membership deadlineis July 1. After this date guarantee of newsletters and other membership benefits becomes hard to predict.
Please make it easier on all your committees that try to keep track of you and stay organized.

LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD MEMBERSHIP FORM
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"Taking Care of Grandma's Quilts"

Wednesday, July 10, 1996
Social Time at 11:00 AM, Lunch at 12 Noon. Followed
by Conversation with Sara Rhodes Dillow, Chair,
NSQG Quilt Preservation Project. This event is being
held in conjunction with "Quiltin' at the Creek, 1996."
Proceeds to benefit the NSQG Quilt Preservation
Project. By Reservation Only. For details contact
Joan Biasucci, Box 113, Cedar Creek, NE 68016,
402-234-2148.

~ May Meeting .
May 13,1996 @® 7:00 pm
"Treasures of LQG" Video - Corny Bunch
_ Seventh Day Adventist Church, 48th & Prescott
May Hostééses__. : =
~Mary Fuller, Chair
~ RuthRonning

‘Mona deanne Easter -
Pat King :

Kathy Spitsen
Kaii Ronning
- Sandra Anderson
_ Brenda Carlson

Things to BringinMay:
. 1. 9!Pin Wheel Friendship Block
‘NameTag =
Mg

All Library Books
Show & Tell . v
- Photo for Membership Photo Album =
- Cuddle Quilt Donations i
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"Quiltin' at the Creek" Exhibit

This Sixth Annual Exhibit will be held during the
months of June and July, 1996, at Anna's Restaurant,
Cedar Creek, Nebraska. There were so many
participants we have decided to hold the exhibit in
two parts, which will allow us the opportunity to
display all quilts to theirbestadvantage. Also ondisplay
during the two-month exhibit willbe "Anna's Country
Garden," an opportunity quilt created to benefit the
Nebraska State Quilt Guild Preservation Project.
Tickets will be available for purchase at the restaurant
during the exhibit. The drawing for this quilt will be
held at Anna's at the close of business on Thursday,
July 31, 1996. Questions call Joan Biasucci
402-234-2148.
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"A Feast for the Eyes"
Our 1996 Challenge was called "a la carte” because you
got to pick and choose. You started with a square, on
point, squared out, and bordered as many times and
ways as you wished . . . or had time for. Now we're
eager to see the many, varied, exciting results.

Bring your challenge pieces, large orsmall, finished
ornot ... we'll "feast” our eyes! There will be “judges’
choice" and "viewer's choice" awards -but we all know
the "winners" are all those who "took the challenge,”
who tried something new, who learned, grew,and had
some fun stitching and planning. Questions call Jan
Stehlik - 402-946-4091.

1996-97 Dues

To speed up paying your dues, please fill out this form and putitinto an envelope. A boxwill be available at the meetings in which to place
your envelope, or you may send your dues to Sherry Taylor, 202 Lakewood Dr., Lincoln, NE 68510. Your membership card will be in your
membership book that will be available at the September meeting. We hope this will cut down on the confusion and long lines at the:
meetings. Membership deadlineis July 1. After this date guarantee of newsletters and other membership benefits becomes hard to predict.
Please make it easier on all your committees that try to keep track of you and stay organized.

LINCOLN QUILTERS GUILD MEMBERSHIP FORM

DATE: NEW ___ _ RENEW ..
NAME

Last Name First Name Middle Initial
ADDRESS
CITY STATE ZIPCODE el oo 28
PHONE - -
Dues $25 Check Cash Lifetime Member

1 Committee interests:

2. Program suggestions:




